
Connecticut families have struggled. We have persevered. We have done the right thing, taken care of 
each other, and worked together to overcome this terrible crisis. 

Now, we need to ensure that no one in Connecticut is left without healthcare coverage when they need it 
the most. This is why we are asking Connecticut legislators to support S.B. 842, a bill that will create a 
public option for Connecticut. 

Elizabeth Eldridge 

 


